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KEY DATES

17th

JANUARY 

Swimming 

Starts for 1Avon

17th 
JANUARY 


Clubs Start

19th

JANUARY

Swimming 
Starts for 
1Severn 

20th

JANUARY 

Swimming 

Starts for 1Teme

19th 
JANUARY 


2Avon Class Assembly 
to Parents 09:10am

Reception & Middle School

2022 Places

Parents applying for places at Primary, First, 
Infant, Junior and Middle schools have until 
12 midnight on 15 January 2022, to complete 
their application via a secure online portal. 

Offers of school places will also be available 
to view via the same portal on Primary School 

Offer Day in April.


To make an application or for more 
information on starting a new school, please 

visit: www.worcestershire.gov.uk/
schooladmissions


Farewell to Miss Amos
Last Friday we said a fond farewell to Miss 

Amos who has started her maternity leave and 
is expecting her first baby later this month. We 
are very much looking forward to meeting her 

new arrival and send her our best wishes as she 
begins her new adventure as a Mummy!  


We also welcomed Miss Jones who will be 
covering Miss Amos’ maternity leave while she 

is absent.


Evesham Abbey Project 

Book Launch

We were delighted to host the launch of the 
book being published following our pupils’ 

involvement in the Evesham Abbey 
Restoration Project,  led by Mrs Brodie and Mrs 

Packer. Dignitaries including MP Nigel 
Huddleston and Councillor Raphael 

accompanied by Trustees Elizabeth Spencer 
and Barry Baldelli, as well as author Lawrence 

Stribling and illustrator Guy Spencer, 
experienced a tour of Kings Road led by pupil 

parliament following a presentation from 
pupils where we received copies of the book 

for our school library.


Balaji Temple Trip
Year 3 rounded off our previous topic of ‘The Sacred Himalayas’ with a 
trip to the Balaji Temple in Dudley, Birmingham this week. The children 
were given a guided tour of the different shrines and heard traditional 
stories from Hinduism about some of their Gods that are worshipped as 
part of Pooja. All the children conducted themselves with great respect 

and were brilliant role models and representatives for the school.
18th 

JANUARY 

Swimming starts 

for Gala 
Swimmers

THIS WEEK’S

ACHIEVEMENTS
Golden Tea

Congratulations to Ethan, Harry, Tia, 
Emilia, Noah, Charlie, Logan, David 

Christian, Wiktoria, Charlie and Hugo.. 
These children proudly shared their 
progress and achievements with Mr 

Coaché and Mrs Seneque whilst 
enjoying a delicious cake.

Golden Assembly

Congratulations to Natalie, Jasmine, 
Alfie, Klaudia, Amelia-Grace, Dane, 
Jacob, Joshua, Logan, Gemma, Eli, 

Archie and Lydia. 

Little Stars 

A big well done goes to Nikodem, 
Lottie, Presiyan, Xavier, Nikodem and 

Zeke.

Miss Floisand is very proud of our 
Early Birds this week. Look at their 

happy faces!

http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/schooladmissions?fbclid=IwAR1f8i3q7CvxgiMyltLTybz_MzVX0AXroP9bbtbM_NrZsGwQl0ENlwUdG50
http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/schooladmissions?fbclid=IwAR1f8i3q7CvxgiMyltLTybz_MzVX0AXroP9bbtbM_NrZsGwQl0ENlwUdG50


                                                   

5FWJSYX�FWJ�\FWRQ^�NS[NYJI�YT�FYYJSI�TZW�
5FWJSY�.SHQZXNTS�3JY\TWP�RJJYNSL�X�JFHM�
RTSYM�FSI�OTNS�ZX�KTW�HTKKJJ�FSI�HFPJ��

�
4ZW�LWTZU�NX�KTW�UFWJSYX�TK�HMNQIWJS�\NYM�FIINYNTSFQ�SJJIX�FSI�TZW�FNR�NX�YT

JRUT\JW�UFWJSYX�YT�UQF^�FS�FHYN[J�FSI�NSKTWRJI�WTQJ�NS�YMJNW�HMNQIƍX
JIZHFYNTS�FSI�YT�FQXT�RJJY�TYMJW�UFWJSYX�TK�HMNQIWJS�\MT�MF[J�FIINYNTSFQ

SJJIX�NS�F�KWNJSIQ^��STS�OZILJRJSYFQ��XZUUTWYN[J�JS[NWTSRJSY��
�
�
�

3$5(17�Ζ1&/86Ζ21
1(7:25.

'JSLJ\TWYM�(*�&HFIJR^

2TSIF^���YM�+JGWZFW^������UR
+WNIF^���YM�2FWHM������UR

<JISJXIF^���YM�&UWNQ������UR
9ZJXIF^���YM�2F^������UR
9ZJXIF^���YM�/ZSJ������UR
9MZWXIF^���YM�/ZQ^������UR

�
&QQ�J[JSNSL�RJJYX�\NQQ�GJ�FY�<F^XNIJ�KFWR�XMTU�9JFWTTR�NS
<NHPMFRKTWI�FSI�IF^�YNRJ�RJJYX�\NQQ�GJ�NS�YMJ�YWFNSNSL�WTTR

FY�YMJ�'ZWKTWI�7TFI�XHMTTQ�

>TZ�FWJ�\JQHTRJ�YT�OZXY
YZWS�ZU�TW�NK�^TZ�\TZQI�QNPJ
RTWJ�NSKTWRFYNTS�FGTZY
YMJ�LWTZU�KJJQ�KWJJ�YT
HTSYFHY�'JHP^�TS�

�
TW�OTNS�TZW�KFHJGTTP�UFLJ

ƌ'JSLJ\TWYM�5FWJSY
.SHQZXNTS�3JY\TWPƍ��

WHZRGJWQFSI%GJSLJ\TWYM�\TWHX�XHM�ZP�

Wraparound Care

At Bengeworth we are pleased to offer wraparound care for all our pupils to 
support the needs of parents and carers who need before and after school care. 

Our Breakfast Club runs at both settings from 7.45am until the start of the 
school day, with children enjoying a healthy breakfast and a wide range of 

activities.  Our after school care club, Night Owls, is held at our Burford Road 
setting from 3.00/3.15pm until 6pm, with a range of sessions available to book 
to suit parents’ needs.  A walk down service from King’s Road, including after 

Curriculum+ clubs, is included.  Please see our school website for more details, 
including our Wraparound Care Brochure and booking arrangements: 

www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk/wraparoundcare


Scavengers and Settlers

Year 3 started their new topic with an amazing Stone Age Day! They looked absolutely incredible and took part in a 
range of activities including Mammoth Hunting (also known as archery), cave painting with natural materials and 
orienteering. The children are very enthusiastic to learn about this time in history after their engaging WOW day. 


Click HERE to see 
what free family 

learning courses are 
available for January 
2022 - March 2022 

via Worcestershire 

County Council 

Family and 


Adult Learning


We are currently looking for a

 lunchtime supervisor to join our


midday team at our Burford Road setting.


If you are interested, please pop

in to the office at either setting


or see our website

www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk


for further details and an

application form.

VACANCIES

http://www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk/wraparoundcare
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20838/learning_for_your_family

